
Dear Guild Member, 

Thank you for being part of our 75th year of advancing the cause of social and economic justice in our community 
through positive labor relations. Our school, workshops, and forums have provided our members with the knowledge 
and tools to be effective in the field of Labor/Management Relations. 

As you know, the spring semester ended early out of an abundance of caution for everyone’s health and safety. 
However, this summer, we are preparing a series of virtual workshops that will equip our members with the tools and 
resources to respond to the signs of the times. We are also looking forward to the fall and are hoping to offer online 
education. For the Guild to continue to be successful, it is necessary to grow our program.  Our Executive Board is 
committed to expanding our school program into more communities and online. 

To grow the Guild, we will need your help during these difficult times. Developing online resources and educational 
opportunities require a great deal of support and planning. We feel this is a step long overdue and necessary for the 
Guild to thrive for future generations.  Fundraising is an integral part of our success, and we hope you will continue to 
support us. We have always been a people-powered organization that relies on membership contributions. We ask for 
your support during this transition, and we thank you for joining us as we forge a path forward. 

So please, partner with us and help grow “The Labor Guild.”  You truly are the cornerstone of our success.

Renew or Join the Guild
2020 ANNUAL DUES

ORGANIZATIONAL MEMBERSHIP DUES
Basic $500 Large Organization $1,000

Join The Fr. Edward F. Boyle SJ Leadership Legacy 
making a 5-Year Organizational Pledge in the annual 
amount of ___________________________________ 

YOUR INFORMATION

Any amount that’s right for you $_________________

INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP DUES
Basic $35
Retiree $20

Sponsor $100
Benefactor $150

First Name / Last Name

Mailing Address

City State Zip

Email Phone

Organization Org. Position

David Kowalski  
President and Executive Director

$25 $50 	 $100	 $500
DONATIONS

In Honor or ________________________________

In Memory of ______________________________ 

Any amount that’s right for you $________________

For those of you considering 
estate planning, please 
consider the Labor Guild in 
the process.SAFE SECURE PAYMENT ONLINE:  

laborguild.com/join-donate/
MAIL COMPLETED FORM TO:  
The Labor Guild, 66 Brooks Drive, Braintree, MA 02184 

LABOR LIFE IS GOING ONLINE
I’d still like to receive a printed copy.	 Subscribe to the online newsletter.


